
Important Notice to the Students of San Bernardino Valley College 
 
 

 
Beginning this Fall, a five-year construction project will take place on the campus of San Bernardino Valley 
College.  As the college takes on a new look and increases its services and safety to all students, five new 
buildings will ultimately be constructed.   
 
During this time, our parking services will undergo considerable changes.  While some of the traditional parking 
lots will be permanently closed, other lots will be open and made accessible to our students.  In essence, we 
anticipate ample parking but it will not be as convenient as before.  Students may have to walk further to their 
classroom buildings and we anticipate the usual dust and noise that accompanies such a massive project.   
 
Here is a breakdown as to the anticipated changes in our parking services.   
 

• Student and Visitor Parking Lot #3 is scheduled to be permanently closed this Fall to begin construction 
on the Life Science Building – the first of three buildings to be constructed in that portion of the 
campus.  This is the lot bordered by Mt. Vernon Avenue, College Drive and Esperanza Street.  The lot 
extends from Mt. Vernon Avenue to the entrance of the Technical Building.   

 
• Student Parking Lot #5 has been temporarily closed as a staging area for our Construction Management 

Team staff and their equipment.  The lot extends from the rear of the Technical Building and is bordered 
by Esperanza Street, K Street and College Drive.   

 
• Once construction begins in Lot #3, a portion of College Drive will be permanently closed.  There will 

be no parking access on the North side of the campus bordered by Mt. Vernon Avenue, Esperanza 
Street, and College Drive.  College Drive will be only be accessible from K Street.   

 
• Student Parking Lot #6 will be open.  It is located on the corner of K Street and Grant Street near the 

scoreboard end of our football field.  In addition, the existing outdoor basketball courts, which have not 
been used for several years, will be converted into approximately 110 new parking spaces.  It is located 
just South of the football field scoreboard.   

 
• Student Parking Lot #7 will be open.  It is located just South of the Medical Arts and Business Buildings 

with access from Grant Street.   
 

• As the construction project progresses on the first of five new buildings (the Library), we anticipate 
creating up to 250 new parking spaces between Lots #6 and #7.  Currently, this is a grassy knoll 
bordering Grant Street, Fairview Avenue, and Mission Drive just South of our Art Gallery.  This piece 
of land will be graded to provide the new parking spaces.   

 
As with most building projects, the construction schedule is subject to change.  We ask for your patience 
and understanding as we build a new Valley College for our community.   
 

(Please see map on reverse side for a complete look at our changes to Parking Services) 
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